
The Finnish free speech trial of Dr. Päivi Räsänen and Bishop Juhana
Pohjola has far-reaching implications for everyone’s right to speak

freely in Europe. On 30th March, the Helsinki District Court will
announce its ruling in their case.  



We invite you to join us for a press conference after the verdict. Dr.

Päivi Räsänen, MP, Paul Coleman, Executive Director of ADF
International, and Lorcán Price, Legal Counsel for ADF International

will be available for questions after their statements. 

Invitation

Time

30th of March 2022 at 16:00 CEST 

Location
Please register here to access the Zoom link:

https://adflegal.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_S9OU8Rb8S86jBxw2igThmw

RSVP 
Please email Sofia Hörder at shoerder@ADFinternational.org regarding any questions about the event. 

We hope you will join us!


